
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, October 21, 2006  
Hold The Door For Others™, Inc.  
4th Annual Hold The Door Day: Growth From the Inside Out 
Location: Tenakill Middle School (275 High Street, Closter, NJ 07624) 
Time: 9:00am - 4:00pm 
 
Hold The Door For Others welcomes you to join us for our 4th annual Hold The 
Door Day, a day that is open to both school-aged children and adults who have 
experienced some kind of loss or adversity.  Attendees can expect to take part in 
hands-on workshops, emphasizing life-skills that will equip them to grow from their 
loss or adverse experience.  We will also have informative seminars, inspirational 
speakers, and provide free take home workbooks.  Programming is tailored for both 
children and adults, and is facilitated by experienced Growth Consultants, Ph.D.’s, 
and inspirational speakers, including our President/Co-Founder Dr. Robert Fazio.   
 
Attendance for this event is free, but we ask that you register with us at 
www.HOLDTHEDOOR.com, info@holdthedoor.com, or 1-888-314-DOOR.  For 
more information about our event, please contact Jason Briggs at 610-413-9010 or 
Jason@holdthedoor.com.   
 


